
 

 

  
TLC dates for the year 

 
 
 

Autumn Term 
 
 

W/B ~ 30 October 2023 
 
 
 
 

Spring Term 
 

W/B ~ 11 March, 2024 
 
 
 
 

Summer Term 
12th July  

Celebration of Learning  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Frequently Asked Questions 
 

• Will I receive a written report to take home? 
Yes: You will receive a written report in the 
Summer Term each year which will include 
information you have seen before in your TLCs 
 

• Do I need to attend TLCs? 
Yes please.  Our experience and feedback shows 
that the more parents/carers are involved in and 
understand how well their children are doing, the 
better they do! 
 

• What if I miss a TLC? 
In cases of emergency, every effort will be made 
by the school to re-arrange it, subject to good use 
of teacher time. 
 

• What if I want to speak to the teacher on my 
own? 
Additional appointments may be made if you 
have something private to share with the teacher, 
otherwise it is hoped that everything can be 
shared with your child. 
 

• My child has special needs, will this be 
different for him/her? 
It shouldn’t be. TLCs comply with SEN 
regulations and progress will be reviewed and 
discussed with you at this time. However, you 
may need an additional appointment so that other 
professionals may attend. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

ARRANGEMENTS FOR 
ANNUAL REPORTS 

TO PARENTS/CARERS 
2023 /2024 

 
 

• Real partnerships with parents/carers 
 

• On going information for parents and carers 
 

• Students involved in their own learning 
 

• Better use of the teacher’s time

 

 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

What will be different? 
 
Termly Learning Conferences enable 
you to receive lots of information 
about your child’s progress in learning 
and  the strategies and interventions 
we are using in school and what you 
can do to help to support them.  
 
Over the year, your child and the 
class teacher will “build” the written 
report using information you have 
discussed at each TLC. 
 
Teachers will ensure that relevant 
comments are updated in the report / 
summary throughout the year. 
 

 
 
 
 
 

What do I have to do? 
 
You will be invited by your children to 
attend each TLC with them every 
term. 
 
You will be asked to give comments 
at the end of your TLC time to see 
how the process is working as well as 
commenting on your child’s progress. 
The Headteacher and Governors will 
also conduct questionnaires after the 
summer TLCs which you may be 
asked to participate in.  This helps us 
to evaluate the process and improve it 
where necessary. 
 


